To

The Principal
G.C.Kullu

Subj: Regarding pe
Sir
With due respect

consideration.

Your sincerely,

Sapha Verma

H.0.D

Department of Physics

G.C.Kullu

1. Sh. Jai Prakash)/‘w
2. Dr. Sunil V
3. Dr. Sohan lal )@/

4. Dr. Ravi Q&

rmission for one day workshop in Physics Department.

itis to state that physics department is conducting one day Hands on workshop on
different concepts of physics based on Learning by doing.

Kindly grant us the permission to proceed
with the same on dated 27 Feb 2024 at 11:00 AM. We shal

I be highly thankful to you for this
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